9/27/2016
To Whom it may Concern:

My name is Michael Koronich and I am writing on behalf of Dave Scott. I have been a regional
salesman for Arizona Tile for the past 17 years. I have had the distinct pleasure of working with Dave
for almost 20 years, and through this letter intend to show why he would be a valuable asset as an
accredited member of The Marble Institute of America.

The relationship between Arizona Tile and Slabworks of Montana has been invaluable thru the years.
Dave has been easy to work with, there is never any collection issues, this coupled with his extreme
attention to detail in technical issues makes him a valuable asset in the stone industry. We have done
some very large projects with Dave over the years and because of his expertise and great reputation,
has made each one enjoyable. I regularly receive unsolicited praise from customers commending
Dave’s level of service.

As evidenced by his continued pursuit of technical certifications, Dave is not one to ‘rest on his
laurels ‘. He strives to constantly improve his technical knowledge.

While his technical skills are a valuable asset, his character and integrity are even greater.

In conclusion, I feel Dave and Slabworks Of Montana would make an excellent member to any
organization.

Sincerely

Michael J. Koronich

Mike Koronich

Outside Sales Representative
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